
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

The Public Schools of Saskatchewan, also known as the Public Section of the 
Saskatchewan School Boards Association (SSBA), invites applications for the position of 
Executive Director. The Public Schools of Saskatchewan, comprised of 17 Saskatchewan 
Public School Divisions, advocates for public education in our province. Working closely 
with the SSBA, we are committed to the protection of public education.  

This is a half-time 10 month contract position commencing on September 1, 2025 and 
renewable annually. The successful candidate will be expected to work from his/her home 
office. The candidate will possess a record of exemplary service working with a governing 
board within the pre-K to 12 education sector. A master’s degree in a related field and 
meeting the qualifications for membership in LEADS are preferred. The competition will 
remain open until a suitable candidate is found. To be certain to be considered, please 
forward by email on or before March 15, 2025 a cover letter, curriculum vitae and a list of at 
least three recent references to Dr. Norm Dray at publicsection@sasktel.net.  Further 
information is available by contacting Norm at 306-229-5148. 
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